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17/07/2024  19:23:552024/2605/P OBJ Ann Shellard The ground floor windows will need to be replaced like for like as the building is listed as being of historical 

interest. The current sash windows have bentwood frames around shaped panes.

Any other configuration would not retain the original aspect, any plans that do not preserve the architectural 

character and appearance of the building/windows should not be permitted.
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